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The Methodist Church




LETTER TO REFEREES
 [Church name and address]
Please respond to:          [Name]

[Address 1]

[Address 2]

[Address 3]

[Address 4]

[Referee Name]

[Referee Address 1]

[Referee Address 2]

[Referee Address 3]

[Referee Address 4]

Date

Dear [Referee Name]

Re: [Applicant Name] of [Applicant Address]
[Name of Applicant] is being considered as a worker in this Church with children and young people/vulnerable adults and has given your name as a referee in support of their application.

Statutory guidance and Methodist Church policy advise that all voluntary organisations, including, churches, should take steps to safeguard the children and young people/vulnerable adults entrusted to their care.
I would be most grateful if you could comment on the factors on the attached sheet along with providing any other information that you may deem relevant. 

I thank you for your assistance in anticipation of your reply.

Yours sincerely

[Name of signature]

[Official Position]
Lancashire District








